
Representative Jewett: 
 
Per your question, the table below represents the rate of change for the probate and 
non-probate fees in the Senate Finance Committee package. 
 
Couple items to mention: 

 Does not reflect Senate Finance Committee’s action this morning to reduce 
the fee for correction of vital records, which would reduce the probate 
package by approximately $12K, and percentage increase accordingly. 

 Includes the $14K increase that would go to counties, not GF, for increase in 
fee for safekeeping of wills 

 Basis of approach for non-probate fees started with 10% increase, but actual 
percentage increase is higher than 10% due to rounding up to next highest 
$5 increment, and the new IFP proposal. 

 
 

 
 
 
Let me know if you have any further questions on the financial components. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Matt 
 
 
Matt Riven 
Chief of Finance and Administration 
Vermont Judiciary 
Montpelier, Vermont 05609-0701 
802-828-6446 
matt.riven@state.vt.us 
 
 
 
 

Current P roposed Change P ercent Change

P robate $752,726 $1,192,892 $440,166 58.5%

A ll O ther 2,377,000$ 2,695,130$    $318,130 13.4%

Total $3,129,726 $3,888,022 $758,296 24.2%
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